
 
 

Call for Participation 
Archiving Europe’s Digital Decade 

The call for papers is closed. 
 

The DLM Forum is seeking participants and contributors to our next members meeting, 
in Brussels on 27-28 May 2024. 

Our theme is “Archiving Europe’s Digital Decade”.  

The European Union believes in a digital world that is consistent with European values, 
of freedom, fairness, democracy, and the rule of law – and where no one is left behind. 
Looking ahead to 2030, Europe aims to empower businesses and people in a human-
centred, sustainable and more prosperous digital future. There are many challenges 
with the digital transformation, and more ahead, with the increasing adoption of AI. 
What, where and how do we archive, in this digital revolution?  

With data and records underpinning so much of the brave new digital world, how do 
information managers, archivists, technologists, and policy makers share knowledge, 
experiences, and ideas? One answer is by coming to the DLM Forum members meeting 
in Brussels in May!  

The DLM Forum provides a unique opportunity to discuss digital, data, records and 
archiving, in a distinctly European context and setting. As we are meeting in Brussels, 
we are seeking contributors both from the policy perspective, and also from 
practitioners, with real world projects and experiences. We want to unlock new 
connections across our two tracks of Policy and Practice, within the overarching theme 
of Archiving Europe’s Digital Decade. 

We are primarily seeking proposals for presentations covering both policy and practical 
aspects of digital transformation, record keeping, and digital archiving. However, the 
final programme may also include opportunities for panel discussions and workshops. 

We are especially keen to explore new avenues and hear fresh perspectives – about 
both the technology and the human issues involved. If you’re working in this area but 
have never been to the DLM Forum before, please do consider joining us in Brussels and 
contributing. 

We will be meeting at the National Archives of Belgium in Brussels on 27-28 May 
2024. The event will be happening in person, i.e. contributors will need to attend in 
real life. We hope to record or stream presentations and talks. 

Please note that DLM Forum does not reimburse speakers for their travel expenses or 
pay any performer's fees. 

The call for papers is closed. If you would like to know more or if have any questions, 
please contact us at: secretariat@dlmforum.eu. 


